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Monday 3rd March 2025 
 
 

World Book Day - Two days of celebrating books! 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are all looking forward to a celebrating World Book Day over two days this week and wanted to confirm some of 
the arrangements with you. 

 
Thursday 6th March: 
 
Each class will take part in a special performing arts workshop, themed around a book. Please make sure your child 
has their PE kit and trainers in school on this day.  
 
Special Lunch Menu to celebrate World Book Day - details have been emailed. 
 
Friday 7th March: 
 
Children are invited to come dressed as their favourite book character. There will be a prize per class for creativity! 
Each class will have different activities based around celebrating books, authors and reading.  
 
Additionally on Friday, we are excited to welcome a visitor from The Philosophy Man into each school, who will be 
running workshops with some of the classes. 
 
Thank you for all your support.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Davenport                                        
Senior Teacher 
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